
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:25:12	AM	
	
Solar	a	sustainable	power	source.	
Solar	has	so	many	environmental	and	health	benefits	for	our	country	that	it	is	a	
no	brainer.	Fossil	fuels	need	to	be	drastically	reduced	to	minimise	climate	
change.	Solar	is	an	intricate	part	of	achieving	this.	
This	is	very	important	to	myself	and	my	family.	
I	urge	Ipart	to	set	a	fair	pricing	structure	in	place	for	households	producing	solar.	
Furthermore	it	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	It	
should	also	be	regulated	as	a	minimum	price	so	retailers	reimburse	us	for	our	
clean	energy.	
Regards	Matthew	Mather	
	
Matthew	Mather		
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